August 28, 1944.

My, iusiile UAL,
Registration Ne, 13809,
517 Cannon Ctreet E.,
Hemilton, Ontario.

Desar Sir:

We are in receipt of your letter of August 12, 1944.

Your remarks have been carefully read and we can
appreciste that the dispossl of your property 1is a matter
which will give you personal concern. However, the sale
»f properties to the Director, The Veterans' Land Act,
wes carried out as part of s poli« v llcuidation oute
1ined Wy the Canadian Governasent and the price bt e tned

Sere i L Lwaile i B glaed ; e,

Tour letter has been pleced upon our iles 0 that
your comments in regsrd Lo thls sele will remaln on record,
but we czn only advise you that the sale has been conpleted
and that we are not in a position to consider any alternative
in regard to this matter.

The chattels left on the grOferty sre still there but
of

in accordance with our polley lquidation; these chattels
will be sold at publiec suction in the nesr future.

Yours truly,




